

Oct. 18, 2017

Mr. Mohammad Tarazi, Director International Academy of Columbus 2439 Fuji Dr. Columbus, OH 43229

Dear Mr. Tarazi:

Thank you so much for hosting our Muskingum University Pre-service teachers again. They appreciated the opportunity to observe in a unique urban school. All the pre-service teachers felt that they had learned many ideas, methods, and possibilities for ensuring that all students learn. They were impressed by the talent of your students and staff. The teachers in your school were welcoming and helpful for the new teachers. Our college appreciates the partnership that we have formed with your school.

The students shared what they had learned at your school with one another and a few have expressed interest in more field work in Columbus and even applying there when the time comes. Thank you and your staff, again, for helping these students become better future teachers. Our trip was very successful.

Sincerely,

Dr. Joy Cowdery, Janet Brown Rothwell Distinguished Professor in Education

Muskingum University Education Dept.

New Concord, OH